
Have a Great Holiday! 

After a very busy term, I would like to wish all of our 

families a wonderful festive season.  I hope that you 

are all safe and well over the holiday and have the 

opportunity to spend time with family and friends.   

It has been another unusual term with lots of chang-

es to accommodate, but I am grateful to all of the 

staff for their hard work and commitment which has 

ensured that we have carried on working, in spite of 

continuing challenges. 

As ever, the children have been an absolute delight 

and it has been a pleasure to have worked with them 

this term. 

I hope you are taking the opportunity to watch the 

class assemblies on the website.  There is such a 

range of wonderful work to see.  Well done to all of 

the children. 

Thank you for your kind words, cards and gifts.  We 

are always well and truly spoiled and your kindness 

is very much appreciated.   

Trust News   

As you will all no doubt know, Mr Reynolds retires 

today.  We have received the following message. 

Dear staff and children at Cleobury Mortimer Primary 

School, 

Thank you all very much for your lovely cards, gift 

and the donation to CAFOD for a school starter pack. 

Education is a gift and you have helped someone 

less fortunate than us receive an education. In some 

parts of the world the gift of education is more im-

portant than gold, xbox, or even a mountain bike. 

With education comes a chance of a brighter future, 

one that I would wish on all of you. 

It has been a pleasure and privilege to work with your 

wonderful school over the past 8 years and I will miss 

your children’s contribution in making Lacon Childe 

School a better place to study. 

Enjoy the remaining days this term and I wish you all 

a very happy, healthy Christmas. 

Darren Reynolds 

Cleobury Mortimer Primary School 

 

Head teacher:  Mrs C J Mayfield      Chair of Governors:  Mr S Auger                                                                       Friday 17.12.2021 

Contact us:  01299 270313 admin@cmpschool.co.uk 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 5th January 2022– Back to School 

Friday 18th February—End of term 

Monday 28th February—Back to School 

Friday 8th April—End of Term 

Monday 25th April—Back to School 

Monday 2nd May—Bank Holiday 

Friday 27th May—End of Term 

Monday 6th June—Back to School 

Thursday 21st July—End of Term 

 

Office Opening Hours 

The office is open between 8.00am and 4.00pm 

every day. 

If you need to contact us outside these times, 

please email admin@cmpschool.co.uk. 

School website:  cmpschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

Christmas Bauble Competition 

Winners 

1st place - Isla (Hare class) 

2nd place - Isabelle (Hare class) 

3rd place Rosie (Deer class) 

Many congratulations to you all!  

 



Stars of the week! 

This week’s ‘Stars of  the Week’ are: 

Deer    Tyla   Kane 

  

Mole    Jake   Lacey  

 

Kestrel   Lucas  Cherry 

    

Hare    Damion  Georgia 

  

Rabbit   Summer  Kyle 

 

Hedgehog   Evie   James 

 

Badger   Penelope  Rudy 

 

Squirrel   Lily-Rose  Dolph 

 

Fox    Coby   Millie 

 

Ducklings   Amelia 

 

Many congratulations to you all! 

House points: 

House Total 

Housman 153 

Jebb 165 

Owen 132 

Webb 125 

Congratulations to Deer class who are the overall housepoint winners this week! 


